
Justification and Waiver Request for DRT 

 

One Ministries, Inc. is a 501c3 non-profit organization and recently purchased its first full power TV 

station, KQSL, serving Fort Bragg and the greater communities of Mendocino and Lake Counties.  During 

the Analog to Digital conversion, KQSL was moved from Digital UHF channel 15 to Digital UHF Channel 8.  

This has caused KQSL to languish with few people being able to watch the over-the-air signal.  KQSL 

doesn’t cover the main population areas very well at all within its service contour over Mendocino and 

Lake County.  This DRT application on a UHF channel is needed to restore viewable over-the-air coverage 

for KQSL.  If a waiver request is needed for the Commission to process and grant this DRT application, 

then one is hereby requested. 

 

 


